Hi Team,

You should be receiving emails from this email address regarding Cedaron’s 401(k): communications@everyday401k.jpmorgan.com  It’s a new portal which employees need to know about.
Emails have been sent like the one below today regarding Cedaron’s 401k with JP Morgan regarding their switch to Vestwell to manage it. There was also a simple email notifying you of JPMorgan’s switch to Vestwell. Please go ahead and fill out your information by registering using this link: registration link 

It was brought to my attention from 1 person that it ended up in the spam folder. Please allow that email in your safe sender list. If you have any questions, please email Perry: pkim@cedaron.com 

Thank you,

Molly Alderete


